MISSISSIPPI ASSOCIATION OF NURSE ANESTHETISTS, INC.

Dear Candidate,

As you well know, many large organizations have struggled over the last few years to
maintain and grow membership. There are many strategies out there at the moment
combating these problems. MANA leadership has decided to ask each candidate three
controversial questions and ask that clear, concise answers be provided. These answers will
be posted on our member’s only portion of our website for all members to view. We feel as
if this could be another method to increase voter participation, decrease membership apathy,
and show the true AANA connections our state benefits from each and every year. We will
look for feedback from our members as a base for nominations. We feel as if this tactic has
the potential to empower each member and show that each member DOES have a voice! The
questions are as follows:

1. What would be your tactic on a nationwide stance regarding the use of AA’s?
How will you assure members that the AANA and NBCRNA relationship
regarding the new CPC program will stay positive?

3s What is your stance with regard to the flawed implementation of resolution
2014-2?

George “Sandy” Weathers
MANA President
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